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No fish were stocked this month. 
 
173 visitors signed the guest registry in 
February.  
 
The hatchery received 6,068 razorback 
larvae this month from collection efforts 

on Lake 
Mohave by 
BOR, FWS, 
NPS and 
Marsh & 
Associates. 
 
  

Hatchery staff continued installing 
flooring in the feed room.  The project 
was completed this month. 
 
Razorback systems were pressure 
washed and prepared for redistribution 
of fish on station. 
 
An a/c unit was installed in the feed 
room.  The old fan coil units that utilized 
river water for cooling were rusting out 

and costing 
more than 
a/c over 
time.  In 
addition, 
when the 
fan coil 
units leaked 
it damaged 

other parts of the building.  We are ready 
for trout feed now. 
  
New bird netting was installed after the 
well development contract was complete. 

 
Hatchery staff installed piping for oxygen 
delivery from the oxygen generator to the 
LHO boxes in each razorback rearing 
systems. 
 
Achii Hanyo Native Fish Rearing Facility  
 
In February 2015 at Achii Hanyo 
Native Fish Facility we got caught 
up on repairs. Multiple broken 
water pipes were repaired and 
one of the 
drain 
systems was 
replaced.   
In addition, 
the dry 
ponds were 
prepared for 

the arrival of this year’s 
bonytail and razorbacks. 
The repairs included 
disking, grading, packing 
and levy repair. 
 
Achii Hanyo received 3,993 
razorbacks from WBNFH 
on February 26th that we will be grown 
for release in December.  

 
Upcoming 
Events 
Achii will 
be 
receiving 
bonytail 
from SW 

Native Aquatic Resources & Recovery 
Center (SNARRC) in the middle of March.  
 
WBNFH will be reconfiguring razorback 
systems and adding LHO boxes. 
 
Relict leopard frog tadpoles will be 
delivered to the hatchery in the next 
month. 
 




